
March 21, 1995 

MEMORANDUM 

To: 	City Manager 

From: Assistant Curator 

Subj: Shutters on Point Pinos Lighthouse 

It is believed that the photograph you mention is that of Emily 
Fish. As you know the Questers are helping restore the interior 
of the lighthouse. There were nearly 400 visitors this weekend 
and with the help of several new docents all went smoothly. 

The addition of the shutters has been mentioned by a number of 
people and is an example of further projects on the exterior of 
the building as we progress. 

Bruce Handy informs me we have a potential funding source to 
restore the grounds with native plants. 

The lighthouse project is a fine example of a cooperative effort 
between public and private organizations. 

Paul 
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